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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

On behalf of all our staff, I would like to say a very heartfelt ‘thank you’ to you and your families for your 
ongoing support over the past year.  
 
Reports 
The end of year school reports will be sent out the week ending 12th July. The reports will be in a different 
format to previous years as follows:   

• Pupils’ attainment for the core subjects is compared to the expectations for their year group. 
Attainment is judged in the following bands: 

➢ Greater depth (Pupils working beyond the standard expected for their year group, showing 
greater depth of understanding.) 

➢ Expected (Pupils who are working at the standard expected for their year group.) 

➢ Working towards (Pupils working at the appropriate age curriculum, but who have not yet 
secured all the expected learning for their year group.)  

➢ Below (Pupils who are not yet working on the objectives linked to their year group.) 

• For foundation subjects, pupils will be judged as Expected or Working Towards. 

If you wish to discuss anything within your child's report, please contact your child's teacher through 
Tapestry or Class Dojo to arrange a telephone discussion. 

Staffing changes 

We say goodbye to several members of staff this term – Miss Stone, Mrs McCormac, Mrs Bowes and Miss 
Robinson. We thank them for everything they have contributed to our school and nursery, and we are 
sure you will join us in wishing each of them the very best for the future. 
 
As I am sure you are already aware, Mrs Erasmus is expecting a baby. She will be going on maternity leave 
a few weeks into the autumn term and will work across classes until she finishes. 
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Classes for September 

 

Your child will be in XXXX class. They will spend 2 transition mornings in next year’s class, on Monday 
8th and Tuesday 9th July.  
 
We hope that your child can start to get excited about September, now that they know which class they 
are in and who their teacher/s will be. 
 
Uniform 
Please see a letter attached about our uniform expectations and reminders of what children should and 
should not wear, particularly for PE.  
 
We close for the summer holidays on Friday 19th July for all children and we return to school on 
Wednesday 4th September.   
 
And finally 
I would like to say a huge thank you to all our staff for their hard work this year. It has been a busy year, 
to say the least, but their commitment to our children and the school and nursery have been amazing as 
always. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 

 

Mrs Natalie Johnson 
Headteacher  

Class 
name 

Year group/s Teaching staff Support staff Which room? 

Acorns Nursery Mrs Allen, Mrs Ryan & Miss Merricks Current Nursery room 
 

Willow Reception & Year 1 Mrs Gairy   
 

 
 
 
Support staff 
are being 
finalised and 
will be in place 
for the 
transition days 

Current Willow room 

Birch Year 2 & Year 3 Mrs Benyon (Monday and 
Tuesday)   
Mrs Thomas (Wednesday to 
Friday) 

Current Birch room 

Maple Year 3 & Year 4 Mrs Mavin (Monday and 
Tuesday morning)   
Miss Nagington (Tuesday to 
Friday) 

Current Maple room 

Oak Year 5 & Year 6 
 

Mr Harris Current Rowan / Oak 
room 


